
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/28/2017 10:35:06 AM
Subject: Re: Cover letter to Congressman for Veteran Directed letter

I am good with this. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 10:16:51 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Fw: Cover letter to Congressman for Veteran Directed letter 
 
Tell me your thoughts on this, please.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 9:23 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Cover letter to Congressman for Veteran Directed letter 
 
Yesterday, I had suggested to Anne that if we couldn’t fully coordinate the language, that I could as counsel at least 
request written notification including the questions at the end of the letter, would you prefer that until Darryl is back 
and allow Darryl to craft the larger message once he is recovered?
I’ve attached a reworded letter from the LG to the delegation.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 7:19 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Cover letter to Congressman for Veteran Directed letter
 
​This will need to be reworded. Darryl confirmed that we have not absolutely opposed the end of the program 
as long as current services continued. Please get with Anne to revise.

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 12:41 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Cover letter to Congressman for Veteran Directed letter 
 
Danny, please review. This is address to Congressman Clyburn but I have the entire delegations contact information 
from the SHIP letters.
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